## In this section

News

Council explores potential uses of Haymarket Theatre

## Also in Leisure and culture

- Dedication service takes place for stone commemorating Far Eastern wartime prisoners
- New poem is centrepiece of campaign to boost city's reopening
- Make the most of Summer in the City!
- Council explores potential uses of Haymarket Theatre

## Council explores potential uses of Haymarket Theatre

Published on Friday, July 30, 2021



POTENTIAL future uses for Leicester's Haymarket Theatre are being explored by the city council.

The council is giving organisations the chance to set out their proposed uses for the 902-seat theatre, which has been closed since the previous operator went into

The council wants to gather information that will enable it to compare available options, which can then be used to inform the next steps to be taken.

This follows consultation with the city's cultural organisations, carried out in partnership with Arts Council England, and significant local interest in reopening the theatre.

Cllr Piara Singh-Clair, deputy city mayor for culture, leisure and sport, said: "We want the Haymarket Theatre to be part of the city's future, and remain confident of finding a way to successfully reopen and operate the venue sustainably.

"We're completely open to what any future use might be, and have already had some interesting ideas. We want to give any interested party a fair and equal opportunity to express their view, so would love to hear from organisations in any field that feel they could operate it viably."

Anyone interested is being asked to complete a questionnaire setting out their suggested uses, which can be found here.

The deadline for completed questionnaires is 18 August.

## Related websites













Go to Leicester.gov.uk

Found a problem with this page?

Contact us

Accessibility

About us

Cookies

Privacy / Disclaimer